
SEC Winter Carnival 
Positive School-Wide Behavior Celebration 
Date to be announced when the meteorologists predict a significant snowfall! 

*We will send a Parent Link message and post the date on the SEC website 

when the weather cooperates!  We wanted to notify you of this exciting event 

so that you can have your child’s snow attire ready to go. 
 

Students will be able to participate in this fun event by using their 

Cardinal Cards.  There will be indoor carnival activities and outdoor 

activities.  Outdoor activities may include sledding, snow mountain 

climbing, snowman building, etc.  There might even be a chance to 

throw a snowball at Mrs. Toleno and/or Ms. Ofalt. 

 

In order to play in the snow students need a hat, gloves, 

jacket, snow pants and boots! 
 

Students who do not bring the winter attire can play the 

indoor games and enjoy a bag of popcorn. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Student’s Name: _____________________   Teacher’s Name: ___________________ 

 

_____ My child MAY participate in the outdoor activities and will have the appropriate 

winter attire. 

 

_____ My child may NOT participate in the outdoor activities.   

 

Parent’s Signature: _____________________________________________________ 


